
 
 
 
 
 

 
From: Nova Gayle  
Sent: Thursday, September 2, 2021 10:55 AM 
To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] I wish to be a delegate Tue Sep 7, 2021 
 
Hello, 
 
I wish to express my concerns about the unconstitutional vaccine coercion happening in London 
(and other parts of this country).   What are the next steps? 
 
 
Nova 
 
<>< 
 
For the LORD is good and His love endures forever. 
 


